Port of Melbourne

VICTORIAN NOTICES TO MARINERS

The following Notice to Mariners is published for general information.
MELBOURNE, 21 October 2014
AUSTRALIA - VICTORIA
No. 178(T) - 2014

PORT OF MELBOURNE CORPORATION
WEBB DOCK EAST 5 BERTH EXTENSION - CONSTRUCTION WORKS

Date: 28 October 2014

Details: Mariners are advised that construction works to extend the berth at Webb
Dock East 5 are scheduled to commence on 28 October 2014.

The works relate to the Maritime Works Package for the Port Capacity
Project, as detailed in NTM 071(T)-2014.

Construction is to be undertaken by the following vessels and plant which
will remain onsite for the duration of the works:

e 1xTug (Stay Calm)
e 1xJack-up Barge (JUB -2)
e 4 xsupport vessels (Angela, Juliet, Romeo & Signet)

e 7 x pontoons

Operations will be conducted from Monday to Saturday during daylight
hours with the works scheduled for completion in June 2015.

For further information, please contact Melbourne Vessel Traffic Service
on VHF Channel 12 or 9644 9700.

Mariners are advised to navigate with caution in the vicinity of the
diving works.

Charts & AUS 154 & AUS 155
Publications
Affected:

Further notice: No further notice will be issued.

ROY STANBROOK
HARBOUR MASTER

This notice is a direction of the Harbour Master pursuant to section 232 of the Marine Safety Act 2010.
The requirements of section 232(2) have been taken into account.

Victorian Notices to Mariners can be downloaded from the Port of Melbourne Corporation website, www.portofmelbourne.com
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